
 
 

 

 

 

 

                         

25th September 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Year 6 Residential to Stubbers Adventure Centre - Monday 1st – Wednesday 3rd July 2024 

I am very pleased to let you know, that we have managed to secure a really exciting residental for our Year 6’s to take part 

in, to commemorate their time with us at St. Paul’s.  This will take place at Stubbers Adventure Centre, Ockenden Road, 

Upminster, Essex, RM14 2TY. 

The 3 days away, will provide exciting and challenging activities, run by an experienced and qualified team of outdoor 

professionals.  From activities such as kayaking, canoeing, archery, leap of faith and laser tag, there is bound to be 

something for everyone!  The focus of the weekend will be on building teamwork skills and confidence; to take risks and 

persevere when faced with challenges and to help prepare the children for their next steps into secondary school.  The 

children will gain a great deal from attending this weekend away and take with them fond memories of Year 6 and their 

friends at St. Paul’s, which they can treasure long after they have left us! 

The group will depart from St. Paul’s at approximately 3:30pm on Monday 1st July and will travel by the school mini-bus.  

They will be leaving the centre on Wednesday 3rd July at approximately 3:30pm, arriving back at St. Paul’s School at 

approximately by 4:30pm.  We will keep you updated on the day via School Comms, should any timings change. 

The cost of the weekend trip will be £225 and this includes all activities, food and travel to and from the centre.  We are 

asking for a £50 non-refundable deposit to be paid by Wednesday 31st January 2024, this can we be paid all at once, or in 

smaller increments via School Comms, under the payment ‘Y6 Stubbers Residential 2024’.  The minimum amount is £5, 

per payment, with a reducing balance.  We have set the payment for the deposit out until the end of January, as we know 

how expensive this time of year is for everyone! Please also tick the consent box in Schoolcomms for your child to attend.  

We will send full details of what children should bring, closer to the date. 

Please note that all school trips booked, come with the terms and conditions outlined by the company that we are dealing 

with.  This includes any refunds for children that do not attend.  If you would like to read the full terms and conditions for 

this trip, please visit www.stubbers.co.uk 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr Johnson 

Head of School 

 

http://www.stubbers.co.uk/

